
  

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

As the EU institutions are considering the policy priorities for the next mandate, CFE Tax Advisers 

Europe is taking the opportunity to set out the tax and professional affairs policy issues it identifies 

as significant concerning taxation and the future. Accordingly, this Opinion Statement sets out the 

policy priorities of European tax advisers for the 2019 – 2024 mandate of the European Institutions. 

We invite you to read the Opinion Statement and remain available to discuss any questions or 

comments. 

Kind regards, 

 

The Office Team at CFE Tax Advisers Europe 

 

Avenue de Tervueren 188A 

B - 1150 Brussels 

T. +32 2 761 00 91 

E. info@taxadviserseurope.org 
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